
Good morning, 

I attended District 6’s get together for Steve Lehr’s report from New York about recent events of the 

Board Members. Board member Linda was asked to resign due to other members’ disagreements with 

what they perceived to be wrongdoings. Another board member resigned due to her resignation as he 

did not feel it was right to ask her to resign. There were no real answers to why they asked her to resign, 

it was all based on discussions about what “they” the board perceived. No wrongdoing was uncovered. 

Board members stepped up to fill the positions that were vacant and there are discussions about who 

will fill spots that were vacated.  

I researched business cards with QR Codes. 

I am serving on the Archives Committee as part of this District’s EWL and enjoyed going up to Archives in 

Aitkin with the Area Grapevine Chair, another AA member-Jeff, Renell Area Archives Chair and Marc 

Area Archivist. There are a lot of interesting documents and books.  

I coordinated with Archives for presentation at the May District meeting which is very exciting and hope 

that everyone enjoys what they are presenting.  

I am acclimating to this position and look forward to getting out in the meetings in our District to 

present the different chair positions and generate interest in them.   

I will be attending the presentation by Steve Lehr at District 6 on 5/21/2023 of the updates on the 

Agenda Items from the conference that he attended.  

Thank you for letting me serve, 

Kathy Miller 


